
Are you age 65+ or caring for
someone who is?

Have you had contact with
social workers in Walsall?




We need people like you to join our local
advisory group and share your thoughts and

experiences of social care. Meetings are
online or in Walsall, with a fee for

participation.
Contact Laura at University of Birmingham

(l.noszlopy@bham.ac.uk) 
or Aileen at Healthwatch Walsall

(aileen.farrer@healthwatchwalsall.co.uk or call
0800 470 1660) for more info.

We want to
understand
how social
work can help
improve older
people’s lives. 


